
 
Strictly Private and Confidential 

 

Please return your form to Claire Rundstrom, Secretary to the Honorary Degrees Committee on 
c.e.rundstrom@sheffield.ac.uk by Friday 17 September 2021.  

Note that once all initial suggestions have been reviewed you may be approached to write up a full 
nomination that would be submitted to the Honorary Degrees Committee at their meeting in March 
2022. 

  

 

INITIAL SUGGESTION FOR AN HONORARY DEGREE 

 
Details of the Proposed Honorary Graduand 
Name of Nominee:    

 

Present post (or last post held):   

 

In three to four sentences, why should they receive an Honorary Degree? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Nomination submitted by:   
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